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PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY BOARD 
 MEETING MINUTES 

May 19, 2014 
 
Attendees: 
 
 Sergeant Neil Hennelly, WLPD 
 Piseth Pich, TVF&R 
 Toni Tracy, WLPD 
 Chuck Boman 
 Arthur Gloer 
 Grant Oakes 
 Dennis Richey 
  

 
*Meeting began at: 6:00 p.m. Meeting was recorded. 
 
Sergeant Neil Hennelly, West Linn Police  

• Sergeant Hennelly advised that the police department has purchased trauma kits for 
officers’ vehicles, and all officers will get advanced training on these trauma kits. 

• Sergeant Hennelly advised that the police department has hired a lateral officer 
from Alabama, Ben Vice, and he will begin in June. He also advised that there are two 
laterals that are currently in the background process – one from Arizona and one 
from South Carolina. 

• Sergeant Hennelly advised that the 789 Jam will be having their 5th anniversary.  
 

Piseth Pitch, TVF&R 
• Piseth Pitch advised that he is currently looking at the 3rd week of August for the 

Emergency Preparedness Safety fair. He is still trying to get a location and 
confirmed date. He is looking at the LDS church or Willamette Christian. It comes 
down to cost of the location at this time. 

• It was suggested that Piseth submits a budget to the advisory committee to present 
to Richard Seals for the fair for such things as refreshments, juice, cookies, etc. 
Possibly ask for $500 

• Lori Hall with the City is helping Piseth Pich with publicizing the fair 
 

Grant and Denny advised that they had went to a City Council meeting and presented Map 
Your Neighborhood. A discussion with the group occurred in regards to the best way to put 
this on the website for citizens to gain interest and participate. Grant Oakes will be 
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contacting Kathy and possibly Liz at the police department regarding where, how, and 
what information gets put on a city website or link.  
 
Denny suggested trying to get together some volunteers together for Map Your 
Neighborhood. He said we could do the training of them. He thinks if we could build up a 
small number of volunteers that would be willing to go out once every two months or 
something to somebody’s home and help them with what they need to do and lead the 
discussion, because that is the part that people don’t want to do. Grant said they have also 
talked about maybe having a small seminar that we could offer regarding Map Your 
Neighborhood.  
 
Chuck said he will appoint Denny as the Chair of this recruitment team. Denny said he plans 
on getting a hold of someone at the Tidings and work up a story about the needs still for 
preparedness and what we are trying to do to get the word out more. Chuck asked Arthur if 
he would like to volunteer to be a part of this. He advised that he would. 
 
Next meeting will be June 23, 2014.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:54 p.m. 
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